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As a reminder, the Kentucky Department of Revenue will soon launch a new tax portal
for business taxpayers called MyTaxes. Beginning on February 26, 2025, OneStop will
not be available for business tax payment purposes. MyTaxes is projected to be
available on March 14, 2025.

The new system will offer:

« A more comprehensive view of taxpayer data
« Ability to view messages to taxpayers
« Increased self-service capabilities such as submitting a refund application, making
payments, and requesting a letter of good standing
Please ensure your email address and contact information are updated in
OneStop and print any historical return data from OneStop that you want to save.

Beginning on February 26, you will not be able to access these records in OneStop.*

Learn More

*Beginning February 26, 2025, the Department of Revenue will archive historical return
data from OneStop, and business taxpayers will need to contact our office to access
their files. The retrieval process will be lengthy, so print your data now to ensure timely
access.

You are receiving this email because you previously paid Kentucky business taxes in
OneStop. This is the second of seven messages to inform you of the new system,
provide answers to frequently asked questions, and provide new login credentials to
access MyTaxes in March.
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Visit our websites:

Revenue.ky.gov | TaxAnswers.ky.gov
Unsubscribe | Help
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